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Sons of the American Revolution
George Washington Chapter

December 17, 2021
Dear Cheryl,

On behalf of the George Washington Chapter of the Sons of the American Revolution
and Wreaths Across America, [ would like to thank you, once again, for your sponsorship of
wreaths for the National Cemetery of the Alleghenies. Your generosity has helped Wreaths
Across America to continue its mission to REMEMBER the fallen —- HONOR those who serve,
and TEACH our children the value of freedom. With your help, we are having another great
year! Our George Washington Chapter continues to be the largest gatherer of wreath sponsors for
the National Cemetery of the Alleghenies.

Be advised, that the way our group is set up with the National Wreaths Across America
program. For every two wreaths sponsored, the designated cemetery receives a third at no
additional cost. So with your sponsorship of 10 wreaths, the National Cemetery of the
Alleghenies will actually receive 15. So far, this year, 15,191 wreaths will be delivered to the
National Cemetery of the Alleghenies and of that amount, with your help, our George
Washington Chapter 1s responsible for getting 3,489 of those wreath sponsorships. Again, this
year, with the graves already decorated by families and the wreaths we receive, we hope to have
every grave marked. It is such a humbling sight!

We hope we can count on your continued support when we send out notices and kick off
our campaign in the fall of 2022. Our Wreaths Across America campaign really never ends as
some groups work all year long to raise awareness and hold fundraisers for the next year.

Remember, in life they honored their country and now it’s a chance for us to honor them.
Thank you for your commitment and may you and your families have a Merry Christmas and a
healthy and Happy New Year.
. Sincerely,

Gary W. Timmons
Wreaths Across America Chairman



